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To whom it may concern,

Given that 
"The purpose of the Bill is to:
- further extend the operation of essential public health measures implemented to facilitate 
Queensland’s response to the COVID-19 pandemic
- extend amendments to the Corrective Services Act 2006, Disaster Management Act 2003 
and Mental Health Act 2016 to support the public health response."
I wholeheartedly object to the further extension of the expiring provisions of the "Corrective 
Services Act 2006, Disaster Management Act 2003 and Mental Health Act 2016 to support 
the public health response". 

Other countries are now winding down their responses to the “pandemic”, which has now 
diminished to a form where it resembles a mild flu, if that. The whole country has been shut 
down because 83 people have died in Australia from covid-19 and most of these people 
were elderly or suffered from an underlying co-morbidity. The common flu produces more 
deaths in a year than this so-called virus, which has conveniently taken up the death rate 
where deaths from the flu have diminished to almost zero. 

These proposed extension measures are obviously overkill and not "supported by science".

There are very many scientific experts and commentators who have now given public 
evidence that the response to covid-19 has been out of proportion to the real threat, 
especially in Australia and other Commonwealth countries where governments have turned 
against their people in public displays of animosity and violence toward those who refuse to 
agree with the government and health department lines.

Indeed Dr Robert Malone, the inventor of the MRNA technology that has been adopted by 
the vaccine manufacturers, has been very publicly vocal about the fact that the vaccines are 
NOT safe, especially for young children, the current target group of the pharmaceutical 
companies, WHO and associated cohorts.

Media are complicit in keeping many facts from the public, including extensive worldwide 
deaths and maimings that have occurred as a result of Covid-19 vaccinations, but have been 
downplayed as “a small percentage” of the population. These deaths and disfigurements can 
only be described as “a small percentage” when taken as a proportion of the whole world’s 
population, the target of the vaccine manufacturers. In the past, any “vaccines” that have 
displayed anywhere near the death rate caused by the Covid-19 vaccine have been 
immediately removed from public sale. Accordingly, one must not only question, but call to 
public account, the motives of all involved. 

Cease and desist. 

Eva Marie Davis, 
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